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The Town of Pines Town Council is holding a workshop to discuss the building of a storage building that
can be utilized at Pines Park by renters for restroom access as well as use for the Fire Department.

This would also store extra equipment for the Town.
This building is estimated to need to be 16 foot ceilings, with 50’ x 80’ up to 60’ x 80’ with a 14’ door.

The minimum requirements for the building to begin being used would be a building with Head,
concrete, electric, insulated, and have restrooms.

This would also allow us to put security cameras up at Pines Park for the Town.

Council asks Mike if he thinks any grands will work for the town for this. He states that he does not
believe there are any funding opportunities for that.

Council wants this to look like a nicer building not just a metal pole barn.

Bids / estimates need to be established for this project when it gets to this point. It is also stated to
ensure that everything is within ADA compliance with this new building.

Council also discussed the possibility of if there is anyone in town with a Pole barn or garage able to be
used for storage until the building is established. Council will reach out to any possible residents that
may have an available building for rent.

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:50 P.M
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